

Freedom of Information Team
Suite 6, Carew House
Beacon Technology Park
Dunmere Road
Bodmin
Cornwall
PL31 2QN

Tel: 01208 834 496

Email: cpn-tr.FreedomOfInformation@NHS.net

**Reference Number: FOI 87050** 

29 April 2021

Emailed to: request-751739-7f127312@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Sir/Madam,

## **FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000**

We have received your request for information as detailed below:

I would be grateful if you could provide me with information regarding your current Managed Print contract under the Freedom of Information Act:

- The current supplier.
- Which Framework you are utilising.
- Size of the MFD fleet.
- Approximate number of devices (desktop and stand-alone Multi-Functional Device photocopiers).
- Current annual mono and colour volume.
- Current annual spend.
- Contract start date.
- Contract expiry date, including any extension options.
- Name of print management software that is being utilised.
- Whether the print management solution is hosted on premise, hybrid or off premise?
- If on premise, does you plan to migrate it to the Cloud and within what timeframes?
- The name and contact details of the person who is responsible for the management of the contract.
- Does the organisation have a Central Print room?
- If yes, who is the current supplier to the Print room?
- Which software is currently in use in the Print Room? For example: Job submission, redaction or Web to Print software.
- How you would look to award next time, be it direct award or out to competition.

Cornwall Partnership NHS Foundation Trust is committed to improving the health and wellbeing of patients, carers, staff and visitors and from 1 April 2018 we will be

Smoking will be prohibited in all Trust premises i.e. buildings, grounds and vehicles. If you are a smoker ask any member of staff for free support.

We are a research active trust, to get involved in a research project, please email <a href="mailto:cpn-tr.CFTresearch@nhs.net">cpn-tr.CFTresearch@nhs.net</a>

For information on mental health medication visit choiceandmedication.org/cornwall







Your request was received on 29-Apr-2021 and the Trust is managing it under the requirements of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am in the process of collating this information and hope to be in a position to respond to you shortly.

In some circumstances a fee may be payable and if that is the case you will be advised and a fees notice issued. You will be required to submit your remittance before the Trust is able to proceed with your request.

If you have any queries about this request, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

**Paul Cooper** 

**Director of Performance** 

Cornwall Partnership NHS Foundation Trust is committed to improving the health and wellbeing of patients, carers, staff and visitors and from 1 April 2018 we will be Smokefree.

Smoking will be prohibited in all Trust premises i.e. buildings, grounds and vehicles. If you are a smoker ask any member of staff for free support.

We are a research active trust, to get involved in a research project, please email

For information on mental health medication visit choiceandmedication.org/cornwall



